
Creating Connectivity to Save Lives 
1903 Wright Place, Suite 140 | Carlsbad, CA 92008 | www.publicsafetytowers.com 

Lourdes Juarez    July 5, 2024 
Planning Division, City of San Leandro 
(510) 577-3350
LJuarez@sanleandro.org

RE: Five-Year Plan for Public Safety FirstNet Tower at 440 Peralta Ave San Leandro, CA 94577| PLN23-
0031 | Conditional Use Permit (CUP) - CVL05856 - SLEAN01 

To City of San Leandro Planning Department: 

Public Safety Towers, LLC (PSTC) currently has a proposal submitted to San Leandro for a 80’ public 
safety wireless communications tower on a 35'x35' parcel of ground space which will host current and 
future required ground equipment and the communications tower. PSTC has designed the tower to be a 
stealth mono-pine to blend in with the natural cover in the area.  

The primary purpose of the planned tower is to improve communications capabilities for local police, 
fire, and emergency medical services (EMS). The tower will be equipped with FirstNet bandwidth, which 
provides first responders in your community with prioritized, mission-critical communications 
capabilities. To maximize available communications for your community and reduce the need for future 
tower construction in the area, space is available on the tower for additional tenants. 

Regarding future tower development in the area, aside from the currently proposed tower, PSTC has no 
additional projects planned for the next five years within the jurisdiction of the City or within one-
quarter mile of the border thereof. 

Should you have any future questions regarding this project, please contact me. 

Regards, 

Margie Pauley 
Site Acquisition Manager
Public Safety Towers, LLC 
(619) 417-9925
m.pauley@pstctowers.com
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